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Greetings! I am a parent of 4 children enrolled in public charter schools in Oregon. 

We have at least two more students who will be enrolled in the next few years. My 

children, who have unique learning needs, have thrived within the framework of their 

various public charter schools for these last 6 years. I write to plead for the support of 

this measure to increase spending for our tiny and fiscally underrepresented segment 

of schoolkids in Oregon. We’ve been able to tailor our various kid’s curriculum to 

meet their different learning styles to the benefit of each. This measure would further 

benefit them. Thank you for your consideration of my letter.  Please vote yes. 

Thank you, 

A Marion County Taxpayer 


